
Breastfeeding Celebration Week will take place during the week 1st – 7th June 2020. The 
theme will be ‘Promoting and supporting breastfeeding during the Covid-19 pandemic’. During 
the week PHE will be highlighting the support available for breastfeeding in the community and 
in neonatal units, as well as showcasing innovation, such as support provided via video-
conferencing.  

 
 
   

 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 

Digital resources  

There are a range of free digital 
and hard copy resources with 
information on breastfeeding and 
introducing solid foods, including a 
 poster, digital banners 
and editorial content. You can 
order and download these from 
the Campaign Resource Centre.  
  
 

  

 

 

   

     

 

http://content.phepartnerships.co.uk/?VVTLz3t3LPdiZYoywVIHOaR3avcrWjR3V&
http://content.phepartnerships.co.uk/?VVTL6CoiLPqSTdXHw44HCjniavc8vDR3V&https://campaignresources.phe.gov.uk/resources/campaigns/2-start4life/resources

